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Information Request: 

  

Please refer to the Data Retention content in Section 1.09, Sheet No. 1.  Please provide OTP’s 

definition of “a reasonable period of time” in the second sentence. 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

  

Response: 

 

OTP understands this IR as referring to the following “The Company will retain for a reasonable 

period of time records related to disclosure of Meter Data to Third Parties.”    

 

At a minimum a reasonable period of time is any time required by statute, rule, or Commission 

order.    In the absence of a controlling legal retention period, a reasonable period of time is 

determined by OTP’s business needs.   As to the records referenced by this question, OTP 

believes the minimum period of time for retention is five years pursuant to South Dakota Rule 

20:10:16:04. 

 

 

 


